
 

Week ending 
31/1/20 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have learnt the following 

sounds: 'oi' as in coin, 'ow' as in 
crown, 'er' as in fern and 'ur' as 

in fur. 
Tricky words:

they
Next week...

We will be going back to our 
dinosaur topic. We will be 

looking at non fiction 
dinosaur books and having a 

go at writing our own 
dinosaur facts.

Maths
We have been continuing to 

learn about repeating patterns 
and symmetry!  We have also 
focused on the difference 

between 2D (flat) and 3D (fat) 
shapes and what identifying their 

properties.CAKE SALE! 
Thank you to everyone who 

baked and bought cakes for the 
cake sale. It was a huge success 
and we can't wait to spend the 

money on resources for the 
children to enjoy. We will let 

you know what we buy very soon! 

EYs Outdoor equipment
We have noticed at the end of the day, many 

younger siblings have been using the 
Reception equipment intended for the 

childrens teaching and learning. 
For health and saftey reasons please could 
you keep the children from using all of the 

equipment in the outdoor area.
Thank you for your co-operation and support 

with this :) 

This week...
We have continued with Arts 

Week! We have made different 
types of art work linked to Maths. 
Remember you will be able to see 
the childrens working during the 
exhibition on Thursday 6th Feb 

and Friday 7th Feb from 3.30pm 
- 5.00pm. 

Dates for your diary:  

Maths Workshop 

Thursday 6th February 2020 at 9.00 
in the Small Hall.  

PE - Please can you ensure that ALL uniform is named.  
Any opportunities to practise getting dressed and 

undressed at home will really help us in PE.  Many thanks.  

 


